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Inspection Summary:

Inspection on August 16 - September 17, 1982 (Report 50-352/82-11 and
50-353/82-08)

Areas Inspected: Routine on-site resident inspection (64 hr., Unit 1; 1 hr.,
Unit 2) of electrical cable pulling, housekeeping, welding, and small-bore
pipe supports.

Results: No violations or deviations were identified.



DETAILS

3. Persons Contacted

Philadelphia Electric Co.

D. Clochey, QA Engineer

*J. Corcoran, Field QA Branch Head.
F. Coyle, QA Engineer

G. Lauderback, QA Engineer

Bechtel
M. Jan Assistant Project Field Engineer
K. Stout Project Field QCE

Other engineering and craft personnel were contacted during the
inspection.

*Attended the exit meeting.

2. General Walk-Through Inspection

The inspector, during walk-through inspection, specifically examined
licensee practices in the areas of electrical cable pulling, small=-box
pipe supports, and the welding of supports in the suppression chamber.

The inspector observed that the electricians performing cable pulling
were using proper tools, the cable was properly tagged, and protection
was applied to cables to prevent damage. No small bore pipe support
deficiencies were found, but the specific supports the inspector examined
had not been finally inspected and accepted by Quality Control. For the
suppression pool piping and down-comers, the inspector found that welding
operations were carried out in accordance with good practices.

No violations were identified.

3. Exit Interview

The inspector periodically discussed the findings of his inspection with

the licensee staff. A final exit interview was conducted by telephone on
September 17, 1982. The inspection scope and the findings were discussed
with Mr. J. Corcoran, the licensee's field QA Branch Head.



